
 

       

    
  

Ref: HUT/DLYrevisionbookletbusiness 
 
 
2 April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Revision 
 
Please find attached to this email a copy of a revision booklet that I have assembled for students 
taking their business studies exam on 9 and 16 May 2025. 
 
A hard copy and an online copy on 'show me my homework' has been provided to all students.  You 
will see the revision guide includes a suggested schedule for spaced revision for both papers with 
web links to relevant web links.  This is particularly important because the exams fall early and only 
one week in-between both papers and I may not see the students.  In addition, pupils have a copy of 
a series of practise exam questions. 
 
If you have any questions, do please let me know. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Helen Utteridge 
Subject Co-ordinator for Business Studies 


